
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

BALDWIN COUNTY COMPREHENSIVE SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT 

PLAN 2014 – 2024 

Baldwin County Commission hereby provides notice of a public hearing related to the 
development of its comprehensive solid waste management plan. The Public Hearing will include, 
but will not be limited to, landfill management, waste collection, recycling, composting, dump 

abatement, and other waste management alternatives which have been affected by §§ 22-27-40, 
et seq., Code of Alabama (1975), and which will be affected by the promulgation of Subtitle D of 
the Resource and Conservation and Recovery Act administered by the United States 
Environmental Protection Agency. 

 
Public Comment Period begins June 20, 2023, and ends August 1, 2023. 

 
To obtain a copy of the proposed Baldwin County Comprehensive Solid Waste 

Management Plan 2014 - 2024, please visit, during normal business hours from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 
p.m., at the following location: 

 
Baldwin County Solid Waste Department  
(Magnolia Landfill) 
15093 Landfill Drive 
Summerdale, Alabama 

 
The Baldwin County Commission encourages all interested citizens to review the Plan 

and attend the Public Hearing, which will be held on Tuesday, August 1, 2023, at 8:30 a.m. in 
the Baldwin County Commission Chambers in the Administrative Building located at 322 
Courthouse Square Bay Minette, Alabama. 

 
 

 
TO OBTAIN ADDITIONAL INFORMATION OR COPIES OF THE PLAN, PLEASE CONTACT: 

 
Terri Graham, Development and Environmental Director 
Baldwin County Solid Waste Department 
15093 Landfill Drive 
Summerdale, AL 36580 
Phone: 251.972.6878 

Email: solidwastedirector@baldwincountyal.gov 


